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Wandsworth Council would like to hear your views on creating a new 
pocket park on Swaffield Road. The Council would invest £400,000 and 
all local residents would be able to enjoy full access to the new park. This 
would include improvements to the green space which currently forms part 
of the Brocklebank estate.

The new pocket park would contain a playable landscape along with sustainable planting 
for wildlife, benches and bins. A new path would lead through the site and the boundary 
would be changed to give views in and out along Swaffield Road. We want to create a 
place that enhances your health and wellbeing and provides doorstep play.
We have developed three different options, and we would like to know which is your 
preferred layout and if there are elements among the options that you prefer.
Any pocket park here would have entrance gates on self-closers at both public entrances, 
would protect and include the mature trees, would include seating, bins and surfaces that 
aid sustainable drainage.

Secure access to the residential properties surrounding the park will be retained. The 
space will be maintained and managed by the council’s grounds maintenance contractor 
just like all our other greenspaces.  
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What happens next?

All feedback we receive in response to the consultation will be carefully analysed and 
considered before a decision is made on the way forward.

Whilst every attempt will be made to construct the final design exactly to plan, certain 
elements may have to change during the implementation stage

Have your say

The consultation is now live. You can access the online survey at:   
https://haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/wandsworthecs/swaffield-park-24

Please scan the QR code to take you to the consultation

If you would like a paper copy or another format, please contact us at parks@enablelc.org or 
call (020) 3959 0060.
Please be advised that the consultation closes on Monday 19 August 2024.

Join us at the drop-in session at the site

If you have any questions, you can join us at the drop-in session on:

l Sunday 21 July 12noon - 3pm
 
For updates follow us on Facebook and Twitter (X) @EnableParks 

This consultation is funded by Wandsworth Council through the Wandsworth 
Local Fund (WLF). This grant scheme pays for new and improved community 
facilities using funding collected from private development projects in 
the surrounding area. Wandsworth Council’s Parks Service is managed in 
partnership with Enable Leisure and Culture.
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